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Letter or Email Response:

Hi, It would be easy to fill this email with the numerous reasons why we need our green spaces in Debden, in particular
Jessel Green. The issues of impact on community, not having enough local resources or schools to cope with the large
scale demand this would entail. The fact that the majority of residents pay more to live in this area based on its
greenery and charm, are all very real and very serious issues why EFDC seriously need to reconsider the huge and
unjustified strain they wish to put on our community. But | imagine that is what the majority are saying, so | want to
put my personal experience to you so there is no doubt how loved Jessel green is and how often we use it as a family.
PRGN T Please don't take it away from us, we need it. It's been a staple in every single part of our lives and has
too many memories. It's the heart and soul of our community.
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